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Artesyn Embedded Power keeps RoHS compliant products current by periodically 
monitoring changes and developments related to the EU RoHS Directive ((EU) 
2015/863 – amending Annex II to Directive 2011/5/EU). RoHS compliant products 
may include components using the exemptions allowed in Annex III. The 
exemptions taken vary by product. In February 2019, all Annex III exemptions have 
been deemed to expire on July 21, 2021 for product category 1-7 and 10 but might 
be extended by pending industry applications for exemption extension. 
 
To monitor compliance and exemption status of components used in our products, 
Artesyn Embedded Power has an in‐house compliance team. RoHS data is currently 
collected and maintained on Artesyn Embedded Power product component set. 
The Artesyn Embedded Power compliance management database is being 
populated as fully as possible with supplier provided data on an ongoing basis. As 
the exemption expiration/renewal status firms up during 2020 and the first half of 
2021, the component exemption data from this database will drive product 
changes to ensure that Embedded Power’s products continue to be RoHS 
compliant beyond the exemption expiration date. 
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